Phillips, Nathan

From: Phillips, Nathan

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 9:08 AM

To: tim.bieber@rutters.com

Cc: Brandon.Harner@rutters.com; Henry, Haylee N.; Devon Weyant; Zeigler, Matthew

Subject: PAD070014 A-1 Rutters 82 Draft Issuance

Attachments: PAD070014 A-1 DI 20230811.pdf; PAD070014 A-1 Draft Permit.pdf; PAD070014 A-1 Fact Sheet.pdf;

PAD070014 A-1 Issuance Public Notice.pdf

Mr. Bieber

The District and the DEP have completed the review of the subject application are are proceeding towards permit
issuance. Attached are a draft issuance letter, a draft permit, Fact Sheet, and Public Notice. Please review the draft
issuance letter for additional information. The public notice must be posted at the project site and at your business
address.

Please let me know that you are able to view the documents; hard copies will not be sent unless requested. Thank you.
Best Regards

Nathan Phillips, P.E. | Permits Section Chief

Department of Environmental Protection | Waterways and Wetlands Program
Southcentral Regional Office

909 Elmerton Avenue | Harrisburg, PA 17110

Phone: 717.705.4798]| Fax: 717-705-4760

www.dep.pa.gov




